RECEIVED



File Ehh 661 001

MAR 1 8 2022

District of Elkford
P.O. Box 340 Elkford, B.C. V0B 1H0
P. 250.865.4000 • F. 250.865.4001 • info@elkford.ca • www.elkford.ca

Regional District of East Kootenay

March 10, 2022

Chair Gay and Board of Directors Regional District of East Kootenay 19 – 24th Avenue South Cranbrook, B.C. V1C 3H8

Dear Chair Gay and Board of Directors:

Re: District of Elkford Letter of Support for AKBLG Resolution

Given our concerns with BC Ambulance's service model and its impacts to communities across British Columbia, District of Elkford council, at its February 14, 2022 regular meeting, resolved to provide a letter in support of the Regional District of East Kootenay's AKBLG resolution regarding BC Ambulance Rural Services.

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require further information or correspondence regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Dean McKerracher

Mayor

 $G: \ 0.0100-0699\ Administration \ 0.0400\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.000\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.0000\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.00000\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.00000\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.0000\ Cooperation\ and\ Liaison \ 0.00000\ Cooperation\ and\ 0.00000\ Cooper$

